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Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to changing the world one child and one community at a time. 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM OUR PRESIDENT 

Welcome back, All, and happy Friday.  I do hope everyone is having a 

great work week. It was a nice treat to see all the club members who 

attended Wednesday’s meeting. Big thanks to our speaker, Betty 

Pilling. We appreciate your passion and all the great work you and 

your team do in Haiti, Betty. Thank you! 

To our guests, Judy Hinrich and Alan Zugel - welcome and we thank 

you very much for joining us at our club meeting. We do hope you 

had a wonderful time and enjoyed the meeting with us. We are 

looking forward and excited to see you at many more club meetings. 

Thank you!!! 

Now, a recap of Wednesday’s club meeting: 

 CLUB CHRISTMAS PARTY 2013 - To our amazing 

HOSPITALITY COMMITTEE - Darlene, Daphne, Carol & George – 

thank you for coordinating the club’s Christmas Party.  
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 COCOON HOUSE DINNER  

This Sunday, January 12
th

, at the Cocoon House 

in Everett. The lead chefs for this dinner are 

Daphne Gellhaus and Beth Kerwin. The theme 

is “COMFORT FOOD” – Pulled Pork and 

fixings. Come join us in serving our teens of 

Cocoon House. We have great dinners and 

company with the teens.  

 

   RACHEL RAY DINNERWARE – Still 

collecting tickets to purchase the dinnerware 

for Cocoon House. If you are able to purchase 

the dinnerware, please do so. Pam, Darbi, 

and/or Dreana can pick up the dinnerware from 

you. Thank you! 

  

  

 

 

 

  

  

  

   

           

   

   

   

 

The word on the street….FABULOUS PARTY! 

THE BEST!  GREAT TURNOUT! FUN, FUN, 

FUN!  Let’s do it again next year. Thank you, 

Team!! 

 

Thanks to members who donated raffle prizes. 

We raised $171 dollars. 

 

We are fortunate to have so many wonderful 

cooks in our club that shared their talents for the 

party. 

 

 

 92
ND

 STREET PARK PLAYGROUND  

PROJECT –  

This Saturday, January 11
th

 at 92
nd

 Street Park, 

Mukilteo, from 9AM – 3PM.  Come join the fun 

in working with the City of Mukilteo to erect a 

playground for our kids who utilize the park. 

Though there is a slight chance of rain, come 

prepared to work and have fun.  

Bring your own gloves and appropriate clothing. 

Snacks and drinks will be provided. 

 

 

 

 

 

RUMMAGE SALE FOR CLOTHES FOR 

KIDS – Lynnwood High School Key Club is 

hosting a RUMMAGE SALE at Beverly 

Elementary School on January 18
th

 from 10am – 

4pm. All proceeds will go to CLOTHES FOR 

KIDS. Please come out and support our Kiwanis 

Key Club of Lynnwood and Clothes for Kids.  

 

 NEXT WEEK’S SPEAKER - is Lynn Melby of                                    

Friends of  Frank Demeiro – Jazz.  

 Well, this is it for now. Have a great rest of the   

week, and a fantastic weekend. GO HAWKS!!  

(and Chargers!) 

 

 
 

 

Have you invited someone to Kiwanis lately? 

 


